
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 24, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on February 24, 2023: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 157 1st Revised Sheet No. 157 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 166 Original Sheet No. 166  
  

This tariff sheets are being issued February 24, 2023, to become effective on and after March 26, 2023, unless 
the Commission grants the Motion for Expedited Consideration And Approval Of Compliance Tariff Sheets To 
Implement Critical Needs Program Pilot On Less Than Thirty Days' Notice filed contemporaneously with this 
filing.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revision is to implement a Critical Medical Need pilot program as 
contemplated in paragraph 21 of the "Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement" filed in File No. ER-2021-0240 on 
11/24/2021 and approved by the Commission on 2/2/2022.   
 
These proposed tariff sheets have been shared with Commission Staff, OPC, and various stakeholders and the 
stakeholder group provided comments incorporated prior to this filing. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Jermaine Grubbs  
 
Jermaine Grubbs 
Corporate Counsel 
 


	/s/Jermaine Grubbs
	Jermaine Grubbs

